

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

February 6, 2024

JACKSON, Justin D, Agent L Sharodel, Inc 5321 W GREEN TREE Rd Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Jackson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 23, 2024, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to renew with a 15 (fifteen) day suspension the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer licenses based upon the preponderance of the evidence in the police report and aldermanic testimony that demonstrates the operation results in a threat to the health, safety or welfare of the public; for the premises located at 5321 W Green Tree Rd. ("New Entertainers").

On January 26, 2024, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer licenses in which the Committee recommended renewal with a 15 (fifteen) day suspension of the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer licenses based upon the preponderance of the evidence in the police report that demonstrates the operation results in a threat to health, safety or welfare of the public and the aldermanic testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 6, 2024 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee, you did not appear in person and you were not represented by a consul.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted renewal with a 15 (fifteen) day suspension of the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer licenses based upon the preponderance of the evidence in the police report and aldermanic testimony that demonstrates the operation results in a threat to health, safety or welfare of the public. The suspension is in effect between 12:01 a.m. on February 6, 2024 until 11:59 p.m. on February 20, 2024.





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

February 6, 2024

Tonia R Otis 5253 N LOVERS LANE Rd Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Ms. Otis:

This is to notify you that on Friday, January 5, 2024, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to renew with a 30 (thirty) day suspension the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer licenses upon the preponderance of the evidence in the police report that demonstrates the operation results in a threat to health, safety or welfare of the public; for the premises located at 3535 W Villard Av. ("Uptown Bar and Grill").

On January 26, 2024, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer licenses in which the Committee recommended renewal with a 30 (thirty) day suspension of the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer licenses upon the preponderance of the evidence in the police report that demonstrates the operation results in a threat to health, safety or welfare of the public. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 6, 2024 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee, you did not appear in person and you were not represented by a consul.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted renewal with a 30 (thirty) day suspension with a 20 (twenty) day held in abeyance of the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer licenses upon the preponderance of the evidence in the police report that demonstrates the operation results in a threat to health, safety or welfare of the public. The remainder of the suspension is in effect from 12:01 a.m. on February 6, 2024 until 11:59 p.m. on February 15, 2024.

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

February 6, 2024

BONDS, SR, Bobbie, Agent THE BOYS' TIRE SHOP, LLC 4000 W Lisbon Av Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Bonds:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 23, 2024, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises license for the premises located at 4000 W Lisbon Av. based on aldermanic, applicant and witness testimony.

On Tuesday, February 6, 2024, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises license based on aldermanic, applicant and witness testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

February 6, 2024

GIBSON, Rodney D, Agent GIBSON TOWING LLC 1523 W MITCHELL St Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Gibson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 23, 2024, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for the Recycling, Salvaging or Towing Vehicle license for the premises located at 1523 W Mitchell St. based upon your third nonappearance.

On Tuesday, February 6, 2024, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Recycling, Salvaging or Towing Vehicle license based upon your third nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,



